
James H. Fetzer 

Department of Philosophy 

University of Minnesota 

Duluth Campus 

10 University Drive 

Duluth, MN 55812-2496 

 

Dear Jim: 

 

It was a great pleasure to meet with you at the Capitol and to receive your follow-up correspondence 

and materials.  I now have also had the opportunity to meet many of your colleagues.  I have asked 

the Review Board staff to focus on the records that you list as important. 

 

As I am sure you have noticed, the Review Board has been very busy reviewing assassination records 

and ordering extensive releases.  Although it is sometimes a slow process, I am pleased with our 

progress thus far.  Records regarding the autopsy of President Kennedy are especially important and 

our staff is focused on finding any information that may be helpful in increasing public knowledge.  

I have also noted Ms. Cunningham’s concern about staffing at the National Archives and have tried to 

be helpful. 

 

I appreciated your visit.  Please keep in touch, Jim. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 

 


